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Hi Jenna,

I noticed a couple of typos in the first letter. Please replace with this one?

To Mayor Ken Craig and members of Council,

The state of disrepair of Bruce Ave between Wieck Blvd and Hwy 21 is beyond belief. Ripping up the entire surface to

make it a gravel road was a very bad idea as grading it only lasts for a few days at the most, with rain it allows for even

more wash outs, I would encourage you try it for yourself.

The road is used by heavy trucks as well as average vehicles, and it' s only a matter of time before serious damage is
done to vehicles, or an accident occurs.

How is this surface to last for yet another year?

I moved onto Wieck Blvd in 2016, 1 pay my taxes regularly, when I asked several years ago about sidewalks on Bruce

Ave, as it' s a very busy road, I was informed in very short order that nothing would be done until the development to the

east was completed. This tells me that potential ( and in this instance, much delayed ) development holds a far higher

priority status than the safety of taxpaying residents.

Yours respectively,

Joye Hunt

Joye

On Jul 31, 2023, at 2: 32 PM, Jenna Leifso< jleifso@kincardine. ca> wrote:

Hello Joye,

Thank you for taking the time to write Council about your concerns. Your correspondence will be on the August 9,
2023 Consent Agenda.

Best,
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